
Donald Squires, Esq. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

December 16, 1997 

 

 

BY FACSIMILE and FIRST-CLASS MAIL 

 

Donald Squires, Esq. 

Office of Chief Counsel, Disclosure Litigation 

Internal Revenue Service  CC:EL:D 

1111 Constitution Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20224 

 

Re: Assassination Records Review Board Letters to the Internal Revenue Service 

 

Dear Mr. Squires: 

 

I am enclosing two letters that we previously mailed to your office with an incorrect zip code.  One 

letter dated December 16, 1996, was returned to our office today and I am enclosing the original.  

The second letter has not been returned to our office, so I am sending a photocopy. 

 

We look forward to meeting with you on Thursday. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Laura Denk 


